St. CHARLES PARISH

OFFICE OF THE PARISH PRESIDENT
RECEIVED
NEC 01 20

PARISH COUNGIL

MATTHEW JEWELL
PARISH PRESIDENT

12/01/2023

Chairman Beth Billings
(Councilwoman at Large)
St. Charles Parish Council
PO Box 302

Hahnville, LA 70057

Dear Chairman Billings,

| am pleased to advise that | am hereby nominating Councilwoman
LaSandra Gordon as a member of the South Central Planning & Development Board of
Commissioners representing St. Charles Parish. Councilwoman Gordon’s term will be
concurrent with the governing authority, ending on January 07, 2028.

| am hereby requesting that this matter be placed on your next meeting agenda for
concurrence of the appointment by the Parish Council, per Resolution.

Sincerely,

Matthew Jewell
Parish President

Cc: SCP Council Members
Michelle Impastato
Kevin Belanger: SCP&DC
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